Senator Pat Toomey
248 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510


Dear Senator Toomey,

The recent presidential executive order, which temporarily bans admittance of all refugees and people from seven Muslim-majority countries, has been shocking news to me. This order violates basic human rights, including the rights to freedom of religion and non-discrimination. I understand that the president has the responsibility to protect our borders, but this order targets ordinary families and the most vulnerable victims of war and persecution.


I ask you to co-sponsor Senate Bill 274, which would nullify the effect of the executive order. I also ask you to speak up in the defense of human rights, which apply to all people irrespective of religion and nationality.

Sincerely,

